
Public Hearing-Vacate Portion of Ferry Street Located South of the Wolf River – 
July 20, 2009 – 5:30 p.m.  Mukwa Town Hall, E8514 Weyauwega Rd., Northport    
1 in attendance, Property Owner Rick Gall – 1 non-resident-Town of Mukwa Attorney, Robert Sorenson. 
 

Chairman Curns called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Notification of this meeting was posted in the three designated 
places on June 16, 2009. 
 

Roll call of Officers:  Jim Curns, Chairman – Present; Michael Wundrock, Supervisor 1 – Present; 
Neil Freeman, Supervisor 2 – Present; Brenda Grove, Treasurer – Present; Jeannette Zielinski, Clerk – Present. 
 

All Meetings/Hearings will Adhere to Robert’s Rules of Order Pursuant to Town of Mukwa Ordinance 10-05. 
 

Chairman Curns opened the Public Hearing Pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes 82.10, to consider the resolution regarding the 
discontinuance of the Southern portion of Ferry Street. 
 

Town of Mukwa Attorney, Robert Sorenson was available to answer questions regarding the vacating of a portion of 
Ferry Street. 
 

Time was allowed for comments.  No comments were made, as only one property owner was present. 
 

Motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Sup. Wundrock at 5:50 p.m.  Motion was seconded by Sup. Freeman.  
Motion carried. 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      Jeannette Zielinski, Municipal Clerk 
 


